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Dear Mark

Environment Canterbury Submission on Draft Growth Management Strategy
]Thank you for the letter of 26 April 2017 and for the opportunity to submit on Timaru
District 2045 - Draft Growth Management Strategy' (the Strat^y)^

Environment canterbury.s"PPorts Timaru District's move to a planned approach to
future growth, and I am pleased to enclose our submission in support of the Strategy.
We have also taken the opportunity to request a stronger recognition of the need to
improve environmental outcomes when planning for infrastruchjreto accommodate
growth. We consider this addition will help future proof the Strategy,~as
environmental standards continue to tighten. ' . - - --",

If you have any questtons about the submission, please contact me or Andrew.

Kind regards

CanneTRowlands'
Team Leader, Planning

End: Environment Canterbury Submission on "Timam 2045'
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